
Babb Board Report 

We have given out our last packet as we have handed out our Ipads to students 
this week. Students also attended their first Google Meet today. They were so 
excited. Many of the students have not seen each other for several months. It 
was so great to see that much excitement. Thanks to Mr.Holms, Mrs. Guardipee-
Hall and the board for providing these. Thanks to the staff at Babb for working 
out all the kinks to make sure that all of these were ready to go.  

 Our PD has focused on planning for the move to on-line learning as well as 
becoming familiar with the on-line component for the curricula programs.    

Our staff organized a coloring contest in November for our students. I have 
included a couple of pictures. As part of our family engagement for this upcoming 
month we sent gingerbread houses home to decorate. Samantha Devereaux and 
family have offered to give out two 25$ gift certificates for each class.  

In lieu of our annual Christmas play, we will be working to put together a virtual 
concert to share with parents and the community. Students have already been 
practicing the songs for this.   

  

 

 



  

 


